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Date: July 12, 2024 
 
Project – Hillandale Gateway 
 
Public Notice 
 
This Public Notice is to inform you and the residents near 10110 New Hampshire Avenue, 
Silver Spring MD of water, sewer, and storm drain utility work on the south bound and 
northbound travel lanes of New Hampshire Avenue near the intersection of Powder Mill 
Road. The work will be performed by Mulford Construction beginning the day and night of 
Monday 07/15/24 through 8/9/24. Single and double lane closure work will be performed 
from 9:00pm – 5:00am and 9AM to 3PM for day time lane closure, all weather permitting.  

 

During these closures, Mulford Construction will provide skilled crews to expedite the work 
and utilize all proper traffic control signage to adjust and manage a safe traffic control 
pattern. 

 

All this work will be completed in said timeframe weather permitting. 

   

Those with questions regarding this work should contact: 

 

Carl Shores – Site Superintendent – 443-684-1061 

John Kline 
Senior Project Manger 
 

 


